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ethics.commission@lacity.org, LAFDrequest@lacity.org, fernando.campos@lacity.org, rap.commissioners@]acity.org,
ladot@lacity.org, cory.palka@lapd.lacity.org, 40988@lapd.online, joe.salaices@lacity.org, michael.a.shull@lacity.org,
aram.sahakian@lacity.org, steve.houchin@lacity.org, steven.cole@ladwp.com, michael.mcMenamin@ladwp.com,
david.wright@ladwp.com, armando.hogan@]acity.org, michael.espinosa@lacity.org, john.white@lacity.org,
clerk.artscommittee@lacity.org, ap.diaz@lacity.org, brian.walters@]lacity.org, eric.villanueva@lacity.org,
richard.williams@lacity.org, zina.cheng@]lacity.org, lactd@lacity.org, councilmember.wesson@lacity.org

Cc: info@hollywoodland.org

This Dixon Plan gives HOLLYWOODLAND more trouble and The Dixon Plan invites trouble for The City.

This residential neighborhood was never intended to have park-like features (signage, a bulb out)
Beachwood Drive and “the Vista” are not official entrances to GP.

You know the HOLLYWOODLAND residents’ opposing views to further development of our neighborhood into a visitor-
friendly zone:

fire

substandard streets

traffic blockages for emergencies
lack of sidewalks, parking

impact on property values

Why does The City continue to advance the ideas in The Dixon Study?

Please do not invite more trouble for us and new trouble for The City by advancing the interests of tourism in
HOLLYWOODLAND.

1. The only new signage we need is AGAINST over-sized vehicles.
2. The enforcement we need is AGAINST violators.

3. The Park features we need is to RE-Plant “the Vista” where there has been an ad hoc encroachments of “this and
that” for the visitors

Sincerely,

Maureen Tabor

Resident since 1994
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